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I oppose this bill. Oregon has experienced trouble with proper registration through 

DMV, which has now had a massive cyber security breach. Voter Registration 

information should be treated at the same high clearance level that social security 

information and banking information is. It is a terrible idea to continue to get more 

agencies involved that are less trained in this particular matter. Vote no and same the 

state some money to work on the platform we already have.  


